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Press Release 
Our No-Cost Chipper Program is Back! 

 
 

Do you have overgrown brush or vegetation? The Chipper Program is a no-cost service for 
Wildland Urban Interface (WUI) residents who are working on their defensible space and 
wildfire safety. Chipping is an alternative to burning or removing fire-hazardous brush yourself. 
You stack it, we chip it! 
 

To prepare brush and limbs for the Chipper Program: 

1. Stack cut brush and limbs in a row within 5 
feet of the road edge with the ends facing 
towards the road. 

2. Rows should be stacked no more than 4 feet 
high and 10 feet in length. 

3. Keep mud, rocks, and roots out of the rows. 
4. Position the rows so the truck and chipper 

can easily access them. No off-road 
locations allowed.   

For more information and to sign up, please visit our Chipper Program page at 
https://buttefiresafe.net/chipper-program/. This page will link you to our Program Intake Form 
to submit your request.  
 
For questions, or if you are unable to 
sign up online, please call Jacque at 
530-966-6242 or email 
chipper@buttefiresafe.net. 
 
The Chipper Program is a service of 
the Butte County Fire Safe Council, a 
501(c)3 non-profit organization.  
 
Funding for this project provided by 
the California Department of Forestry 
and Fire Protection’s Fire Prevention 
Program. 
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